

2 August 2019

Excellency,

With reference to my letter dated 30 July 2019 regarding the final draft of the General Assembly Resolution on "Scope, modalities, format and organization of the High-level meeting on the twenty-fifth anniversary of the Fourth World Conference on Women (Beijing+25)", I have the honour to inform that the silence procedure has been further extended until 3:00 p.m. (New York time), on Tuesday, 6 August 2019, to allow more time for consultations with concerned delegations.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York.